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The Standing Committee on Next Generation Council convened at 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
June 21, 2023, and met once. Chairman TE Cole Lescher opened the meeting with prayer. 
 
 
 
A. Business Referred to Committee: 

1. Minutes of the Permanent Committee 
 
B. Recommendations: 

 
1. That the Minutes of the Permanent Committee dated October 13-14, 2022, and April 

13, 2023 to be approved with minor notations. 

  
C. Additional Recommendation from the Standing Committee: 

1. Per Rules for Assembly 9-6, the Committee voted to place the following eligible 
recommendations on an omnibus consent motion: 

• Minutes of the Permanent Committee 

 

D. Information from the Next Generation Ministries Council 
 
Members of the Permanent Committee on Next Generation Ministries Council shared their 
work to support and network next generation leaders throughout the EPC and offered 
valuable insights to the Standing Committee. This included their work with the Next 
Generation Ministries Summit.  
 
A template for creating a Next Generation Committee within each Presbytery was shared 
with the Standing Committee.  
 
Representatives from Great Commission Publications were available to provide information 
on the resources they have available. 
 
The Standing Committee commends the members of the Permanent Committee on Next 
Generation Council for their good work during the past year. 
 
 
TE Cole Lescher closed the meeting with prayer at 4:40 p.m.
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
____________________________, Chairman 
TE Cole Lescher 
 
 
____________________________, Clerk 
TE Doug Ashley  


